
HUTCHINSON PLAYGROUND RENOVATION 

Project Goal
Hutchinson Playground will undergo a complete park renovation. This project includes 
new playground resurfaced sport courts, basketball court reconstruction, playfield 
repair, landscaping improvements, and pathway and site improvements to meet 
accessibility standards and improve safety. 

Upgrades will improve places for the following: 

 		  Playground 	 Accessibility 	 Nature	

 		  Basketball	 Court Sports	 Pathways

 		  Field Sports	 Gathering

Budget
The Seattle Park District is providing $4,105,000 for this renovation.   

Project Schedule
Planning: 2023
Design and Permitting/Bidding: 2024
Construction: 2025  

Anticipated Site Impact 
The playground will be closed in 2025. We will attempt to minimize disruptions to 
the play area during the school year. All users will be notified of park closures and 
alternative locations for recreation.  

For Project Information 
	 Rachel.Banner@seattle.gov
	 206-684-7556
	 www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/hutchinson-playground-renovation
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